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Grace Students United is November 5-6, 2021. This is our biggest fall event, and we would love
to have you join us for this life changing weekend. All three campuses will be together at our
North Overland Park Campus (10300 Antioch Rd, Overland Park, KS 66212) for this event.

Friday night will start at 7 pm with a worship service at Grace Church NOP. We have a band
from Atlanta called The Museum flying in to lead worship this weekend. They are an amazing
group with an unbelievable gift for leading students in authentic worship. Ryan McDermott will
be our speaker for the weekend. He is the director of students and young adults at Christ
Fellowship Church in southern Florida. Ryan is a gifted communicator who is passionate about
preaching Jesus and training the next generation of church leaders. He will be talking to our
students about living out their faith and sharing their faith.

After the worship service on Friday, students will be transported to host homes with their small
group, small group leaders, and hosts. They will have a small group discussion session that night
and will spend the night there.

Saturday morning, students will be transported back to Grace Church NOP for breakfast at 9
am. They will have another worship service that morning and will have lunch at the church.
Then they will get on busses to go to PowerPlay in North Kansas City for the afternoon for laser
tag, bumper cars, bowling, roller coasters, carnival rides, and arcade games. They will be bussed
back to the church for dinner and another worship service that evening. The weekend will
conclude by 8 pm Saturday evening.

Students will be encouraged to invite a friend to Grace Students United on Saturday evening for
dinner and the evening worship service. During that service we will have students sharing their
testimonies and sharing the gospel. We are praying that this weekend will be very impactful for
all of our students as they learn to become outward focused followers of Jesus and for their
friends who will hear the gospel presented by our students.

Registration is open through midnight on Sunday 10/31/21. If you have any questions about
this event, please reach out to Brian Sander at bsander@visitgracechurch.com.
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